
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 
 

 
ARPA One-Time Stabilization Payment 

 
The payments issued on March 22, 2022 are related to the Home and Community-
Based Services - Connecticut’s Investment under the American Rescue Plan Act.  
The payments represented a one-time stabilization payment estimated at 5% of 
total SFY 2021 expenditures, included under the ARPA reinvestment plan, to be 
paid within the quarter ending 3/31/2022.  Please refer to the following 
resources for additional information. 

  
• Home and Community-Based Services - Connecticut’s Investment under 

the American Rescue Plan Act --Related Resources 
• Provider Public and Secure Web Portals (ctdssmap.com) 

  

Additional information related to the Home and Community-Based Services - 
Connecticut’s Investment under the American Rescue Plan Act will be coming 
from the Department. 

 

https://portal.ct.gov/DSS/Common-Elements/Home-and-Community-Based-Services/Related-Resources
https://portal.ct.gov/DSS/Common-Elements/Home-and-Community-Based-Services/Related-Resources
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ctdssmap.com%2FCTPortal%2FInformation%2FGet-Download-File%3FFilename%3DWaiver_Rates_03102022.pdf%26URI%3DImportant_Message%252fWaiver_Rates_03102022.pdf&data=04%7C01%7Cdawne.jimenez%40ct.gov%7Cebab688b590645177bf208da140af618%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637844334546303171%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=mpRPjWzMWKgujPT%2FTtZDRHzQdYXjcke%2BAA22lgdbZMQ%3D&reserved=0

